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March  2021 

 COVID-19 updates continue to be posted daily to the Facebook 

page to keep residents informed. 

 Participated in 3 Covid 19 conference calls this month with 

Vermont Emergency Management and other emergency 

entities. 

 Initiated the annual update of the Local Emergency Operations 

Plan. 

 Updated the RRPC Public Works Mutual Aid Agreement 

Designated Officials Form 

 Updated the RRPC Public Works Mutual Aid Agreement. 

 Attended virtual meeting for Vermont Emergency 

Management, Training and Exercise Working Group 

 

 

Bob Morlino 


